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Attention: Cy Cowan 

CORRECTED Division Administrative Order NSL-5209 

Dear Mr. Cowan: 

Per your letter dated June 2,2005 calling my attention to an error in Division Administrative 
Order NSL-5209, dated May 27,2005. Due to inadvertence the name of the well that is the subject of 
this order was incorrect and shall be amended at this time to read as follows: 

Hickory "ALV" Federal Well No. 6 
1980' FSL & 1090' FEL (Unit I) 

(API No. 30-015-28312)". 

The corrections set forth in this order shall be entered retroactively as of May 27, 2005; all 
other provisions of Division Administrative Order NSL-5209 shall remain in full force and effect 
until further notice. 

Jurisdiction of this matter shall be further retained for the entry of any such subsequent 
orders, as the Division may deem necessary. 

Sincerely, 

MEF/ms 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Artesia 
U. S. Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 
File: NSL-5209 
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